
This is an exciting program that allows us to partner with our customers. That 
partnership comes in the form of an easement. The same rights that allow us to serve 
the customers overhead do not necessarily give us the same rights for underground. 
That’s the reason we’re requesting new underground rights as part of this project. We’re 
often asked the question, “What if someone doesn’t sign an easement?”  Well because 
this is a voluntary program, we work with the property owners to obtain the rights we 
need to perform our work. If a consensus from the majority of customers can’t be 
reached, we may have to put the project on hold, and sometimes even cancel it, but 
that’s rare. We look forward to partnering with you and providing you with updates on 
the status of the project in your neighborhood. 
 


